
Lonnie Johnson 

Master Detention Officer 

Sheriff’s Office 
 

 

Lonnie began his career in serving and protecting the community in 1984 when he 

became a Security Officer with the State Capitol Police. After five years of hard work and 

dedication, he longed for a career change. In February 1989, Lonnie applied for a Jailer 

Position with Wake County.  

 

On February 27, 1989, Lonnie began his career at the Wake County Sheriff’s Office as a 

Jailer. He received his General Jailer Certification on March 5, 1990. In February of 2004, 

he attained the rank of Master Detention Officer.  

 

Lonnie retired on September 1, 2018 after 29 years of service and commitment to the 

Wake County Sheriff’s Office.  

 

Please join me in congratulating Lonnie on his retirement. 

 


